MIL-STD-790

PRODUCT ASSURANCE PROGRAM CERTIFICATION
IS HEREBY AWARDED TO

REL
A Company of STPI Group
22 rue des Chaises
45140 St Jean de la Rulle, France

THIS CERTIFICATION IS VALID UNTIL TERMINATED BY WRITTEN NOTIFICATION FROM DLA LAND
AND MARITIME. REFERENCE DLA LAND AND MARITIME LETTER VQ(VQP-11-021685) FOR DETAILS

PERTAINING TO THIS CERTIFICATION.
7%_& 2l 7

SAMUEL E. MERRITT
Director, Operations Support Directorate
DLA Land and Maritime




DEFENSE LOGISTICS AGENCY RECU Lr
DLA LAND AND MARITIME
FOST OFFICE BOX 3990 12 JA
COLUMBUS, OH 432183990 N 2011
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IN REPLY HJ {L

RERER,IH DLA LAND AND MARITIME-VQ (VOH-11-021685/aw) ,Tanuary 37201

SUBJECT: Manufacturer Certification, MIL-STD-790 Product Assurance Program, MIL-PRF-6106
and MIL-PRF-83726, FSC 3943; Preparing Activity: DLA-CC

Mr. Alain Le BOUCHER
REL

A Company of STPI Group
22 rue des Chaises

45140 5t Jean de la Rulle
France

Dear Mr. BOUCHER:

The REL facilities in St Jean de la Rulle France were audited September 13 and 14, 2010 for compliance
with the requirements of MIL-PRF-6106, MIL-PRF-83726 and MIL-STD-790. Based on this audit and
acceptance of the corrective actions submitted, an acceptable level of confidence has been established that the
compliance with the requirements has been successtully demonstrated; therefore, REL, A Company of STPI is
considered a certified manufacturer eligible to manufacture electro-mechanical relay products.

A MIL-STD 790 certificate for yvour facility is enclosed with this letter, This certification is valid untl
withdrawn by the qualifying activity. If warranted, this certification may be withdrawn by this Center at any time.

During the certification period, your facility is subject to periodic reaudits. In addition, a drop-in audit in
accordance with the requirements of MIL-STD-790 may be performed.

The results of the DLA Land and Maritime audit held on September 13 and 14, 2010 were found by
examining a sampling of the manufacturer’s normal manufacturing, testing and processing procedures. The
acceptance of the corrective actions from the above referenced audit does not relieve the manufacturer of its
contract obligation to deliver product that complies with all specifications requirements.

If there are any questions concerning this letter or the enclosed certificate, please contact Mr. Art Woolum,
614-692-0505.
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Chief “ v

Sourcing and Qualifications Division
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